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WJG-60025 entitled "Repeatedly elevated γ-glutamyltransferase levels are associated with an 

increased incidence of digestive cancers: a population-based cohort study" 

Thank you for your kind email, which informed us that our manuscript will be 

considered for minor revision. We have modified the paper according to the reviewer’s 

comments. The point-by-point responses to the reviewer’s comments are enclosed on 

separate pages. We hope that you will be satisfied with the revised version and that it will 

fulfil the requirements for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. We really 

appreciate the reviewer’s comments and the opportunity to improve the manuscript. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Min-Sun Kwak, MD. 

Department of Internal Medicine, Healthcare Research Institute, Healthcare System Gangnam 

Center, Seoul National University Hospital 39FL., Gangnam Finance Center 737, Yeoksam-Dong, 

Gangnam-Gu, Seoul 135-984, Korea 

Phone: +82-2-2112-5690; Fax: +82-2-2112-5635; Email: kms39@snuh.org  
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Reviewer: 1 

Comments to the Author 

The manuscript is good and very informative. The manuscript needs a great deal of language 

polishing.  

Minor comments:  

1. Please replace figures with higher resolution images.  

Answer 

Thank you for the reviewer’s comment. According to the reviewer’s comment, we 

replaced figures with higher quality images. We also attached original figure documents using 

PowerPoint as requested by editorial office.  

 

2. English language needs significant correction.   

Answer 

Thank you for the reviewer’s comment. According to the reviewer’s comment, we had 

additional ‘English Editing Service’ by native English-speaker, and we attached certificate form 

as below.  

 

 



Reviewer: 2 

Comments to the Author 

Minor comments:  

1. Please replace figures with higher resolution image. Figure still doesn't look professional. 

This looks like blurred figure. 2. Please provide the manuscript in track changes format and 

corrections highlighted. 

Answer 

Thank you for the reviewer’s comment. 1. According to the reviewer’s comment, I attached 

figures with higher resolution image in the text. 2. I attached manuscript in track changes 

format and correchted. Thank you very much.  

Best regards,  

Min-Sun Kwak 


